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Field	day	at	the	Pfänderhof	on	5.7.2018:	On	the	way	to	the	best	individual	composting	on	the	farm	

Bioland	Farm	Pfänder	is	participating	in	the	SOLMACC	project,	which	develops	and	shows	methods	
that	improve	the	climate-friendliness	of	organic	farming.	Plant	managers	Johannes	and	Florian	
Pfänder,	together	with	Bioland	consultant	Ralf	Mack,	demonstrate	and	discuss	the	standard	

procedure	of	turning	composting	in	theory	and	practice.	

	

Abbildung	1	Credits	S.Griese/Bioland	

The	farm	managers	of	the	Pfänderhof	are	experts	in	composting.	Visitors	to	the	field	day	were	able	
to	benefit	from	their	many	years	of	experience	with	various	techniques.	The	conditions	are	
particularly	interesting	-	without	animal	husbandry	and	with	intensive	vegetable	cultivation,	the	raw	

material	presents	a	particular	challenge.	At	the	same	time,	vegetable	crops	have	a	considerable	need	
for	nutrients.	The	visit	to	the	composting	areas	was	rounded	off	with	technical	presentations	on	the	
results	of	GHG	monitoring	in	the	project	and	background	information	from	the	advisory	service.	


